O Bonbog Enitponog Enmkoivwviov OHIANTAG o€ Eupwnaiko
EpyaoTnpio yia 0égara TaxudpoHIK®V YNNPESIOV

O k. MéTpog MaAidng, BonBog Enitponog Enikoivwviwv, und Tnv 1010TNTA TOU
Mpo€dpou TOoU ZwHATOC TwV Eupwnaiwv PuBuioTwv yia TaxudpoMIKEC
Ynnpeoie¢ (ERGP) yia 10 2023, ATav OMIANTAG oTo EpyaoTthApio nou
dolopyavwoe n CEFTA (Central European Free Trade Agreement) oc
ouvepyaaoia pe Tnv Eupwnaikn Enirponn kai To ERGP, oTig 19/10/2023 oTnv
©gooalovikn.

O k FaAidn¢ aveénTu&e To BEPa TNG ave€apTnoiac TwV PUBUICTIKWV ApXwV Kal
TOVIOE TN onNMacia TnG oTnV €vacknon Tou PUBNIOTIKOU TOug pOAouU Yia ThV
avanTu&n Tou avtaywviopou, MpooTacia TwV KAaTavaAwTwVv Kal YEVIKOTEPA
yla To KaAO TNG OIKOVOMiag kal TnG Kolvwviag.

The Deputy Commissioner of Communications Speaker at a
European Workshop on Postal Services issues

Mr. Petros Galides, Deputy Commissioner of Communications, in his
capacity as Chairman of the Body of European Regulators for Postal Services
(ERGP) for 2023, was a speaker at a Workshop organized by CEFTA (Central
European Free Trade Agreement), in collaboration with the European
Commission and ERGP, on 19/10/2023 in Thessaloniki.

Mr. Galides explored the issue of the independence of the regulatory
authorities and emphasized its importance in the exercise of their
regulatory role for the development of competition, consumer protection
and for the benefit of the economy and society in general.



